
Hour of Code

What is Hour of Code?
The Hour of Code is an international 
movement that supports young people in 
learning more about computer science and 
computer programming.  During an Hour of 
Code, you and your child are invited to come 
explore and participate in hands-on activities 
that will show what coding is all about. The 
district Technology Integration Specialists will 
be on hand to assist and troubleshoot.  

Who is this event for? 
All Olmsted Falls students in grades K-8 
accompanied by a parent.

When? 
Tuesday, December 4th from 6:00-7:00pm

Where? 
Middle School Cafetorium

 Questions or Comments?

Ivette Davis: idavis@ofcs.net
Dawn Carlin: dcarlin@ofcs.net

If you plan to attend, please take a moment 
to register. We look forward to seein you 
there!              Link to register::

http://bit.ly/OFHOCsurvey

REGISTRATION!
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